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Re:    Golf Tournament  

 

I am thrilled to announce the return of my annual golf tournament in Mackenzie.  The 

tournament will run June 17, 2023 and be hosted at the Mackenzie Golf and Country 

Club.  Proceeds for the tournament will go the Mackenzie Counselling Services, to 

support their important work in Mackenzie.  

 

So please save the date, June 17th.  More details about registration and sponsorship 

opportunities will be forthcoming.  If you have any questions/inquiries in the meantime, 

do not hesitate to reach out to my Mackenzie office at 124-403 Mackenzie Boulevard.  

You can call them at 250-997-5281 or email jesse.wright@leg.bc.ca    

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

MIKE MORRIS MLA 

Prince George-Mackenzie 
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